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Dear Parents,  

I can’t quite believe that we have already reached the end of our first 

half term. I would like to thank you all for your support and kind 

comments as I have taken on my first half term of headship. It has 

certainly been busy but at the same time, it has been an enjoyable half 

term.  

On Wednesday we celebrated our first whole school Mass of the 

academic year, celebrating Harvest and giving thanks for all that God 

gives us. This was a lovely Eucharistic celebration and it was made even 

more special as we were able to come together as a whole school family. 

This is something the school hasn’t been able to do for a long time. The 

children took the lead with all of the readings and prayers, reading 

reverently and clearly.  

Once again, we would like to thank all parents for their kind donations 

for our Harvest collection. All items have been donated to the Burnham 

Care and Share group who reach out to those in greatest need in the 

local community. This year, we are focusing on Catholic Social Teaching, 

and it’s these donations that really emphasise and remind the pupils 

about the principle of ‘Options for the Poor’. It also reminds us of the 

Gospel reading from last week where Jesus told his Disciples that ‘the 

Son of Man came not to be served but to serve’. In a world where we are 

consumed by the demands of daily life (work and family) we can often 

forget to stop and think about others. The children were encouraged to 

think about how they can continue to serve others.  

Wishing you all a happy and restful half term break.  

Best wishes,  

Mr N Stopps 

Acting Head Teacher 

  

 

    

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –89.5% 

RHC—St Joseph –95.6% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –90% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –96.8% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –91% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –93.3% 

Yr3—St Paul –92.3% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –95.7% 

Yr4—St Peter –96.7% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –95.9% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –95.4% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –98.9% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –98.6% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –95% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 92.7% 
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October/November: 

Monday 28th—Friday 1st November 

Half Term 

Monday 4th  

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5th 

Term Starts 

Friday 8th 

Non-Uniform Day 

Wednesday 13th 

Open Day—9:15am—10:45am 

Thursday 14th 

Open Day—1:30pm—2:45pm 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Kasen and Jaspreet  

RHC—St Joseph—Emanuel  

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Alice 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Sofia 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Zuzanna  

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Filip 

Yr3—St Paul—The Whole Class 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Frances  

Yr4—St Peter—Tobi 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Divya  

Yr5—St Thomas More—Jessica 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Levi  

Yr6—St Maximilian—Zaiden 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Ethan O 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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We are holding open days to showcase our wonderful school. Prospective parents will be 

beginning to look at potential schools for their children to start Reception in September 2025. 

Please do let anyone you know who is looking for a school space that we have open days 

organised for October and November. We are an inclusive school who welcome children of all 

faiths.  

If you know of anyone looking for school spaces for other year groups or needing a current 

Reception space, please ask them to contact the school office.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS 
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Thank you for your continued support with our fundraising this half-term. When we return back to school 

after the half-term break it will be less than 4 weeks until the Christmas Fair, and we are asking for your help 

in the following ways: 

Donations Needed Please 

New, unused gifts for the tombola - this could include toys, toiletries, candles, mugs, stationery or anything 

else you can think of that would make a nice prize! 

Preloved Christmas jumpers - if you have any outgrown Christmas jumpers, please let us have them so we 

can run a preloved jumper stall at the Fair - in time for Christmas jumper day in December! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bottles of drink - Friday 8th November will be a non-uniform day and in exchange we are asking everyone to 

bring a bottle of drink (alcoholic or non-alcoholic) for our bottle tombola - this is always our most popular 

stall at the Christmas Fair and we rely on your generous donations to stock it. 

And of course, we need volunteers to help us on the day. It’s not possible to put on large events like the 

Christmas Fair without lots of helpers, so any time you are able to spare makes a huge difference. If you 

would like to get involved, please chat to us in the playground or email friends@olopprimary.co.uk  

Or you can just sign up to help here: https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L  

 

 
 

mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk
https://volunteersignup.org/DTD8L


FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS CONTINUED 
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Santa’s Grotto Tickets 

Santa has confirmed that he will be coming along to our Christmas Fair again this year, with his 

wonderful elf, Sparkles, and tickets to visit him in our grotto will be on sale at drop-off time on 

Thursday 7th November.  

Tickets will be priced at £4 each and will be sold on a first come, first served basis. Children will 

see Santa in groups of 6 per time slot, so if you would like to book tickets together with 

friends, please feel free to do so, otherwise you will be grouped with other families if needed. 

This is to allow as many children as possible the chance to see Santa - as always there will of 

course be the chance for everyone to have a chat and photo with Santa individually.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of OLOP meeting 

Our next meeting will be on Friday 8th November at 2pm at school. Everybody welcome so 

please come along if you would like to get involved, or contact us by emailing 

friends@olopprimary.co.uk. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WAKE UP WEDNESDAY—NATIONAL COLLEGE 
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 Making a mistake isn’t the end of the world, but that can be a difficult thing to learn for a lot of 

people. Most children are still learning it, in fact. These kinds of setbacks and the feelings they 

bring on  can provoke severe and unhealthy reactions in young people, if they’re not taught how 

to deal with their emotions in a healthy way.  

  

However, it’s sometimes tricky to know what you can do or say to help these youngsters 

develop the confidence and adaptability to process these feelings in the future. That’s why 

we’ve put together this guide featuring expert advice, letting you know how to build emotional 

resilience in the children and young people in your care. OUR FREE GUIDE  

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1


ONLINE INFORMATION 
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Free online information sessions for parents/carers - delivered by The Ben Kinsella Trust 

Delivered by The Ben Kinsella Trust, the leading national anti-knife crime charity, each session 

explores the risk factors to violence, what can we do to help protect young people, how can we 

combat the risk of fear, misinformation, stay alert to the risk of exploitation and County Drug 

Lines.  But also, how can we build strong relationships with young people?  How can we have 

those difficult conversations?  How can we build their confidence in making the right, positive 

decisions and know that they can always ask for help.  

6.30pm - 8.30pm Tuesday 12 November - register in advance for the online session 

6.30pm - 8.30pm Thursday 21 November - register in advance for the online session 

 Please see the attached flyer below for more information.  

http://bit.ly/stty-12nov2024
http://bit.ly/stty-21nov2024


FOOTBALL OPPORTUNITIES 
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Please see below some football opportunities for your pupils in half term; 

FREE Slough Town FC Schools tickets 

Slough Schools Support Network are delighted to offer the school community free tickets for 

their upcoming fixture vs. Truro City on Saturday 2nd November. Please see the link below and 

the code for staff, families to access free tickets.  

https://app.fanbaseclub.com/Fan/Tickets/SelectType?fixtureId=6176 

Simply enter: SCHOOLSNOV100 at checkout to redeem your free tickets.  

https://app.fanbaseclub.com/Fan/Tickets/SelectType?fixtureId=6176


CHURCH BULLETIN 
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